
Welcome back after the bank holiday weekend.  It has been lovely to see so many of you celebrating the 75th anni-
versary of VE day.  We have had lots of pictures of you playing games and enjoying party food together.  You have 
proved to be incredibly creative too—look at these amazing posters, mugs, bunting and even a wreath made of 
tissue paper!  Perhaps you could have a teddy bears picnic this week or play a game with someone in your house-
hold.  Remember to keep sharing photos for the newsletter to: homelearning@maybury.surrey.sch.uk .  
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Keeping Active  

Lots of you have been enjoying spending time outside this week on your bikes, with a skipping rope or 

walking.  It is a lovely idea to take some bubbles with you to keep your walk interesting.  Remember to 

keep your distance from other families when are out and about.  You don’t need to get out the house to 

exercise either—dancing, stretching and yoga can easily be done at home.  Don’t forget that you can al-

ways try one of Mr Frazer’s challenges too (link found on your class webpage).  

 

  

 

Reading at home  

As well as keeping our bodies active, it is also important to keep out minds active  and reading is a great way to do 

that!  The children below have been reading using books, ipads and completing reading comprehensions.  Could 

you write a book review for a book you have read at home recently? If you would like to read a bilingual story, the 

following website currently has free access to their resources (just complete the form on the first page and then 

they will send you an access code): https://uk.mantralingua.com/homereading . 
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Creative learning  

These children have been practising their spellings by creating pictures and word searches.  Could you create a 

word search for someone at home to complete?  We have also seen some creative adjective work describing an 

alien, look at these fabulous pictures and descriptions.  

 

Times Table Rock Stars  

Miss Slade has launched the next 

TTRS competition for this week.  

You get 5 points for every game 

you win.  Look below to see which 

class you are up against: 

Sea turtles v Jellyfish  

Angelfish v Seahorses  

Dolphins v Manta Rays  

Cooking  

There are some delicious things being cooked in the houses below.  What a great idea to make a pizza in the shape 

of a butterfly.  Cooking is great fun and a good way to use your measuring skills.  Could you cook something at 

home this week?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep in contact 

Keep sending home learning photos to: homelearning@maybury.surrey.sch.uk.  Only send photos and videos if 

you are happy for them to appear on the newsletter and website.  Remember to keep checking the website every 

day to find the new home learning for that day—these are a guide for what you can do but don’t worry if you 

don’t complete everything .  On each class page, you will also find your class email address – these are checked 

every day so don’t hesitate to email us if you have any questions.  Please do not use the school office number for 

home learning concerns—it is much more effective to contact the class teacher first.  
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